Attachment 4

November 23, 2015

Re: Pat Miller Neighborhood Square

Alexandria City Naming Committee, Mayor Euille, and City Council:

The Board of the Del Ray Business Association has unanimously voted to
recommend the Farmers Market and Pedestrian Plaza officially be named the “Pat
Miller Neighborhood Square”

Pat Miller has accomplished so much for the City of Alexandria and the E
neighborhood of Del Ray over the past several decades. Her contributions to the '
business and residential community are tremendous, and naming this square in her
honor is very appropriate.

Sincerely,

Bill Blackburn
President, Del Ray Business Association



